SPORTS

If you missed yesterday's Soccer meeting and would still like to tryout. Please meet on the grass outside the doors by the boys gym at 3:10 today. Please see Mr. Cornett in 8-1 with any questions.

CALLING ALL 6th GRADE STUDENTS! Granger Middle School offers a co-ed intramural cross country team that is open to all 6th grade students. An informational meeting will be held on Monday, August 26th from 3:15p to 3:45p in the cafeteria. Anyone interested is welcome! Paperwork is due on Wednesday August 28th. Please see Coach Crowe for any questions.

LMC

Welcome back, Grizzly READERS!

Don't forget to turn in your COMPLETED Summer Reading Program sheets to Mrs. Fitzgerald in the LMC to qualify to attend our awesome summer reading party!!!

Signed & completed sheets may be handed in to your ELA teacher or to the library by MONDAY Aug 26th to qualify for party attendance. No late forms will be accepted past that date.

Please see Mrs. Fitzgerald in the LMC if you have additional questions!